
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     MINUTES 

  WEST BOYLSTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

    FEBRUARY 2, 2011 MEETING 

 

 

 

Due to inclement weather, the February 2 meeting was cancelled.  Rather than reschedule the 

February meeting, the Commission agreed to forego that meeting, as there were no public 

hearings or major business scheduled, and proceed to the March 2 meeting. 


